
Date:  
Email:  

Dear  

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230520. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

 
The number of neonatal and stillbirth deaths since January 2013 broken down 
by month. 

If possible, can they please be divided up as stillbirth, early neonatal deaths, 
late neonatal deaths and late neonatal deaths. 

 
 
SECAmb does not hold these statistics. Our current reporting does not permit us to 
make a distinction between neonatal and still births in our recording. 

We are in the process of amending the condition codes for reporting so that this type 
of information can be recorded accurately in the future. 

 
Our apologies if this is not of any assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


